
   

26th March 2019 
Dear Parent 
 

The Month of March is dedicated to St Joseph 
 
 
Y1F Class Assembly – Friday 29th March 
All welcome to join Miss Preedy and her class for our collective worship on Friday.  All welcome to share in 
these precious moments with our children.  Assemblies begin at 9:15am and entrance will not be allowed 
once the children have begun – so please be on time.  Thank you from the children!   
 
Stay & Pray with us 
Our whole school weekly Meditation will take place each Wednesday at 9.00.  It lasts for approximately 10 
minutes and is a great start to the day.  Please join us. 
 
School Dinner Payments 
Please check in regularly to your school payment account so that you know how much dinner money is 
owed.   Letters will be sent to those who are building up a debt.  You will appreciate that the school cannot 
be responsible for taking on these debts.   Timely payments would be most appreciated.  Thank you. 

 

Walk with Me…  

 
Mobile Phones 
Children should NOT bring their mobile phones to school.  We cannot a] be responsible for them or b] 
monitor their usage.   In exceptional circumstances where children are beginning to walk home, the parent 
needs to write into school to ask permission for the child to have a mobile.  In these circumstances only will 
this be allowed.  The phone will be collected at the beginning of the school day and the child should retrieve 
it before leaving at the end of the day.  Please support us in this.  Thank you. 

 
Congratulations to our Chess Team 
Alex, our chess coach, has forwarded this information from the tournament that the children played in last 
week.  Please see our Tweet. 
“In the end, St. Mary's won the team tournament: 
St. Mary's 27.5 out of 36; St. Patrick's 25; St. Joseph's 18; Holy Cross 18; Abbey 17.5; St. Anne's 16; St. 
Augustine's 11; St. Peter & Paul 10”. 
 
We are really proud of our children and their commitment to chess.  Well done.  Thank you Alex! 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Helena Cusack 
Headteacher 
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